
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

14 March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Piano lesson with Arthur   

We regret to inform you that Arthur, our Piano teacher, has a change in scheduling with his primary 

employer, therefore he will no longer be able to accommodate private piano lessons to South Harringay 

children. Your child’s last lesson will take place this Wednesday 16th March. 

Of course, we will be trying our best to find another provider however, for the foreseeable future, we 

will not be able to provide any lessons.  

We will keep you informed if the situation changes.  

 

Sincere apologies, 

Amina Joseph 

Admin Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


